
Endorsement for President of SMART Transportation Division 
 
 
As a General Chairperson, I am proud to endorse Jeremy Ferguson for President of SMART 
Transportation Division. 
 
I’ve had the privilege of working closely with Jeremy advocating for members at the First 
Division and on several other important issues that directly affected our membership.  Jeremy’s 
knowledge, experience, and leadership has been instrumental in obtaining significant 
improvements in wages, benefits, and working conditions for our members.   
 
Under Jeremy’s leadership, SMART Transportation Division has emerged as the strongest and 
most effective labor union in the country.  Jeremy has been a tireless advocate for our members’ 
rights and worked to build relationships with other organizations, regulatory bodies, and industry 
stakeholders that benefit our members and labor in general.   
 
I believe that Jeremy is the best candidate to lead SMART Transportation Division into the 
future. He has the experience, the vision, and the passion to build upon the progress we have 
made and to continue fighting for the rights of our members. 
 
I urge you to join me in voting for Jeremy Ferguson for President of SMART Transportation 
Division. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Luke Edington 
Geneal Chairperson 


